
 

Aloha Class of 2020 'Ohana, 
  
This is just a quick reminder about our 2nd round of Senior Lū’au ticket sales 
taking place next Monday, September 23 -  Friday, September 27 at the 
‘Akahi Student Center Window during the lunch blocks.  All seniors will 
receive a 2nd round ticket order form via their homeroom class no later than 
this Thursday.  This 2nd round of tickets sales is a first come, first served 
process and students may purchase as many tickets as they want.  All 
ticket sales are final and ticket sales will end on Friday, September 27 OR 
when tickets have been sold out, whatever comes first.  You can also find a 
copy of the 2nd round ticket order form on our imuaksk2020.com 
website.  Purchased lū’au tickets will be distributed at the ‘Akahi Student 
Center Window during the week of the Senior Lū’au, October 21 – 
October 25.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.   
  
Mahalo, 
Denny Ono      
 


